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Comments: Our future relies on in-tact old growth forests. Do not raise the timber logging limits to 120-150 years.

This will cause irreversible loss of habitat and ecosystem that can only be built over long time spans. These are

fragile and extremely important ecosystems for many many reasons and they must be protected. Please focus on

saving wildlife ( the northern spotted owl and marbled murrelet included). In tact old growth forests fight climate

change and reduce wildfire risk. Logging them does not decrease wildfire risk, and hinders the earths ability to

keep our environment livable. These spaces should continue to be spaces for recreation, clean water and fish

habitat. They should not be sold off or logged as that will benefit a very small group of people. These spaces

provide so much for so many. Please be wise, we cannot rebuild what is lost in the event of logging. 


